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91 REFRESH PROJECT TO START JUNE 20
The Riverside County Transportation Commission, in partnership with Caltrans, is starting
work on the 91 Refresh Project next week. This project will repave lanes and make repairs to
sound walls and associated concrete barriers along the outer portions of eastbound and
westbound 91 in Corona.

Work will take place along the 91, mainly between the Lincoln Avenue Interchange and
Interstate 15, an area with a long history of roadway settlement due to the Temescal Wash.
Temporary lane shifts, weekend full closures, and lane closures will allow crews to safely
complete the work. Work on surface streets also will occur. The project is expected to be
completed this fall. 

Watch for weekly updates on Fridays and see information below to register for text updates.
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